
  Terri Agnew:Welcome to the GNSO Review Working Group Meeting on Thursday, 25 May 2017 at 
12:00 UTC for 60 minutes 
  Terri Agnew:agenda wiki page:  https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-
3A__community.icann.org_x_p7bRAw&d=DwICaQ&c=FmY1u3PJp6wrcrwll3mSVzgfkbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5c
M&r=DRa2dXAvSFpCIgmkXhFzL7ar9Qfqa0AIgn-
H4xR2EBk&m=oFSN0grrg_pn5CQk0QresmRmpb6D4fX4AjQ36P88oxM&s=1rgDeAVw7xJy34x4d9evcbdN
o9kzOo4ag5AwoFT2iDc&e=  
  Terri Agnew:Welcome Pascal Bekono 
  Pascal Bekono:Thank you Terri. Hello dear all 
  Terri Agnew:Welcome Heath Dixon 
  Heath Dixon:Hello.  Thank you! 
  Marika Konings:There is the Brand Registry Group - but they are not a constituency as far as I am 
aware, but they are organised as a group externally to ICANN. 
  Marika Konings:they used to have "interest groups" but if I recall well, that was to accomodate those 
parties that did not have contracts yet with ICANN but where in the process of getting one (new gTLDs) 
  Berry Cobb:BRG is classified as an Association within the RySG.  However, the BRG as a group does not 
have voting rights.  It is only those .BRANDS that are individual members of the RySG that retain voting 
privilege. 
  Berry Cobb:There is also a GEO group setup as the same as the BRG. 
  Pascal Bekono:Sorry I have a question, Please concerning recommendation 24. I'm asking, I saw the 
flow chart  of the process (pdf file), I saw that the final version was made in 2011, don't you think that it 
can be review ? 
  Berry Cobb:I will self-correct myself.  The Associations w/in the RySG do have DySG voting rights per its 
charter and if they meet eligibility criteria. 
  Berry Cobb:sorry RySG 
  Terri Agnew:The next GNSO Review Working Group Meeting is on Thursday, 08 June 2017 at 12:00 UTC 
for 60 minutes. 
  Terri Agnew:@Jen, apology noted for 08 June call 
  Sara Bockey:thanks all 
  Julie Hedlund:Thanks everyone for joining today! 
  Pascal Bekono:Thank you all  
  Rafik:Thanks Julie for the briefing 
  Julie Hedlund:Thank you Rafik for your helpful questions. 
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